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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President Cliff Mueller at 7:42 

p.m. Present for the meeting Bonita Hutcheson, and Roger Rowland.  Eddie Kanoza 
was also present. 
 

Minutes: Roger Rowland moved to approve the minutes of January 23, 2006.  
Motion seconded and carried. 

 
Treasurer Report:  Roger Rowland reported a balance of $13,872.14 in 

checking and savings. 
Bonita Hutcheson paid dues for the year.  Dues are outstanding for: Bill Carter, 

Earl McCoy, Ron and Mary Carter, and Juanita Vigil. 
An invoice from Domestech was received.   This has been paid and the Invoice is 

for the records. 
 
Correspondence:  A postcard offering a workshop on Genealogy was 

presented.  This really applies to individuals so we are not interested. 
 
Update on History Program  Now that the current program is on disc, we would 

like to begin the update, but are uncertain what it should contain.  Items should be of 
interest up to the 2005 year, and include the Fire and Police Department Histories, The 
new (recovered) City Hall, Home Rule and the Sheridan Redevelopment Program under 
Urban renewal.  

  
Bean House:  The Sheridan Redevelopment Plan could Include the Bean House 

(partial house) but other questions such as property designated, who will maintain the 
property, and verification that this is really Judge Bean’s house. 

 
Information:  They are putting a new roof on the city hall building along with 

other improvements. 
 

Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 
8:30 p.m. The next meeting will be March 27, 2006. 


